

May 11, 2020

Jimmy Sun Sunrise Hitek Group LLC 5915 North Northwest Highway Chicago, IL 60631

Dear Jimmy Sun:

Thank you for your organization's recent gift to University Hospitals. Your generosity will allow us to continue to provide and improve upon the high-quality, compassionate health care our patients have come to expect from UH. Together we are building on our mission of more than 150 years – *To Heal. To Teach. To Discover*.

Sincerely,

Sean E. Chamberlin

Vice President

Institutional Relations & Development

cc: Sherri L. Bishop, Esq., Chief Development Officer, UH Institutional Relations & Development

This is your tax receipt. As requested, your contribution has been recorded as follows:

Contribution Date:

5/8/2020

Gift Type:

Gift-in-Kind

Description:

25 Hygenic Face Shields

Designation:

University Hospitals Cleveland Medical Center

No goods or services were provided in consideration of this contribution. Please retain for your tax purposes. Any questions regarding your donation can be addressed to Laine Keefe of the Development Services Team at 216-844-0434.